From: BRIGHT, Zoe

Sent: Thursday, 7 February 2019 9:48 AM

To: <u>nrt@fcbgroup.com.au</u>; <u>Katie-Maree.OBrien@aigroup.com.au</u>; <u>Zoe.McQuillan@ablawyers.com.au</u>

Cc: <u>sue-anne@sda.org.au</u>; Chambers - Ross J; AMOD

Subject: AM2017/60 - General Retail Industry Award 2010 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Importance: High

Dear parties,

Please see the <u>attached letter</u> from the Shop Distributive and Allied Employees' Association requesting an amendment to the proposed timetable for this matter.

Could you please advise the Commission as soon as possible whether you will consent to the SDA's request.

Kind regards,

ZOE BRIGHT

Assistant Director–Modern Awards Modern Awards, Economics and Research Section Fair Work Commission Tel: 03 8656 4720 zoe.bright@fwc.gov.au

11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000 GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001

www.fwc.gov.au

Please note- I do not work on Wednesdays

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging.